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Open dialogue platform 

in Talas region on the topic 

 "SOCIAL PARTNERSHIP IN THE DEVELOPMENT OF A NEW 

GENERATION" 

Participants: Representatives of state bodies, small public councils, civil society, international 

organizations and projects, members of the Public Councils of state bodies of the Kyrgyz 

Republic, journalists, bloggers, migration experts. 

Purpose: Building interaction between local and state bodies, public councils with the media in 

the context of preserving and developing free information space, freedom of speech and 

expression in Kyrgyzstan. 

Moderator: Tolonbek Shakirovich Abdyrov, Chairman of the Coordination Board of State Bodies 

Public Councils, Doctor of Economics, Professor. 

Date and venue: May 27, 2021, Talas city, conference hall of the PO "Talas Regional Youth 

Council" 

Number of participants: 41, out of which 27 are women and 14 are men. 

At the dialogue platform, the issues of financing regional programs for the development of youth, 

media education of the population, religion, and protection of the rights of students were raised. 

A welcoming speech was made by Kudaibergen Bazarbayevich Bazarbayev, Head of the 

Department for Interaction with Civil Society Institutions, Religious Affairs and Interethnic 

Relations of the Administration of the President of the Kyrgyz Republic, Sanzharbek 

Kambarovich Tazhimatov, an expert of the Administration of the President of the Kyrgyz 

Republic, Osmonalieva Chynara Keneshbekovna, representative of the Talas Regional 

Commission on Youth Affairs and  Zhakshygul Askarbekovna Uzakbaeva, authorized 

representative of the Akyikatchy Office of the Kyrgyz Republic in the Talas region. 

 
 



2 
 

 
 

Presentations “Strategy and directions of the Kyrgyz Republic in development and intersectoral 

interaction”, “Experience of interaction and inclusion of youth in the development spectrum of the 

Kyrgyz Republic” were completed. 

In the discussions, problems of the education system, interethnic problems, and volunteering 

among young people were discussed. 

 

Suggestions made: 

1. coverage of the Concept of Strengthening the Unity of the People and Interethnic Relations; 

2. consideration of additional places in schools and preschool institutions; 

3. strengthening work in the prevention of religious extremism, disagreements; 

4. development of “peaceful journalism” as opposed to “militant journalism”; 

5. funding youth startups and other initiatives. 

 

               


